
Hello Jerri Bunn 
  
See original email I sent to Jesse Helmer below.  
Heat to be on from Sept 15 - June15, MINIMUM 20C during day 700am-11pm, and MINIMUM 
18C at night other times, by-law enacted March 6 1995.  
  
I live at 520 Mornington Ave, Timbercreek property.  Again this year, I have requested for them 
to turn OFF the heat, and they will not turn off the heat; it would be nice for each unit to 
control their own heat but this is not an option.   This morning at 930am it was 24C outside and 
26C inside.   Some people in building now have to pay electricity separately, turning on an air 
conditioner is costly for those people And the heat is still on!  
  
PLEASE work on changing this old by-law that was enacted when temperatures were not as 
hot,  as they are today with climate change. Suggest Oct 1 - May 15,  minimum 20C maximum 
24C during day 700am -700pm,  minimum 18C maximum 22C during night 700pm - 
700am.  This will also help property management companies to keep their costs down, because 
now it is law that they keep heat on. With computers attached to many heating boiler room 
units these days, new by-law would be easier to enforce.   
  
Look forward to a reply.  Thank you. 
Cindy MacAskill 
 


